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WELCOME  
 
What a fantastic day yesterday was. A huge thank you to all our volunteers on the day and 
especially to Mr Farrell for another well organised carnival. It was terrific to not see a raindrop 
for the whole day. Congratulations to those students that will be going to the Interschool 
Carnival on Friday 15 September at West Morley.  

 

The Importance of Reading to Children:             
Reading to your child helps to develop a love of literacy and words. It is also a time for  
sharing, closeness and quality family time, which leads to a love of reading. 
 
Talk about how we use books. 
Show your child how to handle books with care, holding the book the right way up.  Look at the 
cover, read the title, begin from the front and get to the end. 
 
Use your library, fetes, second hand shops and markets to get a variety of books. 
Spend at least 10 wildly happy minutes every single day reading a book to children. From birth! 
 
Read at least 3 stories a day. 
It may be the same story 3 times. The kids will learn something new each time. 
 
Read with an interesting voice. 
Listen to your voice – make it loud and soft, fast and slow, and high and low. 
 
Read to the kids with joy and enjoyment.  
Real enjoyment for yourself and great joy for the children. 
 
Read stories that your child loves, over and over and over again. Let them hear lots of language by 
talking about the pictures or anything else connected to the book. 
 
Also, read to your older child too. Once they can read, they still enjoy being read to. 

                                                          
                                                                                                            
 

 
 

 



 
DATES for your Diary: 
 
This Week 
 Wednesday 6 September 

 School Council Meeting 
Friday 8 September 

 Year 1/2 Assembly 
Next Week 
 Tuesday 12 September  

 Sci Tech Excursion Year 4,5 & 6 
Wednesday 13 September 

 Edu-Dance Performance 2:30pm 
Friday 15 September  

 Interschool Sports Carnival @West Morley 

_______________________________________________________ 

CARNIVAL PHOTOS 

VIRTUE OF THE FORTNIGHT – Understanding 
 
Congratulations. You are practising Understanding when you… 
 

 Concentrate and pay close attention 

 Reflect on the meaning of things 

 See the whole picture 

 Resist distraction 

 Put yourself in other peoples shoes 

 Forgive others and yourself when you make mistakes 

 
 



  

 

 

Recipients of this fortnight’s Virtue Certificates are: 

Pre Primary Iliana Kouvatsou & Kaea Te Wano 
Pre Primary / Year 1 Asha Niedoba & Heaven Davis 
Year 1/2 Leon Harris & Thenuja Ganegoda 
Year 2/3 Dylan Lynch & Louis Kwok 
Year 3/4 Nikolas Kordzik & Sindi Lena 
Year 4/5 James Santillan & Jessica Tran 
Year 6 Brandon Cappeau 
 

Merit Certificates 

Congratulations to the following students who will receive a Merit Award at this Friday’s 

assembly: 

Pre Primary Darcy Wheelock & Kayden Crossland 
Pre Primary / Year 1 Ella Young & Gabriella Del Popolo 
Year 1/2  Bryce McGivern & Leon Maglov 
Year 2/3 Jamica Tran & Poppy MacDonald 
Year 3/4 Ali Abbas & Mikki Janketic 
Year 4/5 Ali Albedary & Gabriella Forster 
Year 6 Louis Rebeiro & Sunaina Locham 
Music Harry Borshoff, Iliana Kouvatsou, Kayden Crossland & Obodia Van  
 
Students of the Week 
 
Pre Primary / Year 1 Gabriella Del Popolo & Joaquin Bacungan 
Year1/2 Jonathan Sturniolo & Nicholas Oreb 
Year 2/3 Dylan Lynch & Jamica Tran 
Year 3/4 Aliya Srndic & Prosper Ticharava  
Year 4/5 Karar Al-Jeyashee & Teoman Demir 
Year 6 Angelina Oreb & Heath Thompson 

_______________________________________________________ 
School Watch 
 
There has been damage done to our new basketball courts from 
bikes being ridden on the school grounds after hours and on the 
weekends. The black marks are detracting and are not 
representative of the hard work and dedication of our school 
community.  
If you see any unwanted visitors on the school grounds please 
report this to School Watch on 
1800 177 777. Please save this number in your phones. 

_______________________________________________________ 
EDU-DANCE 
 
The Edu-Dance performance will take place on Wednesday 13 September at 2:30pm in the Art 
Centre. This is a fantastic opportunity to see how hard the students have been working this 
term. We encouraged families to attend this event.  
Each class has been asked to wear the following on the day: 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pre Primary  Black bottoms, white shirt and flower Lei 
Pre Primary/1 Black t-Shirt and school bottoms 
Year 1/2                 Swimming goggles 
Year 2/3  Faction or white shirt and school bottoms 
Year 3/4 White tops and navy/black pants, long white socks and a green ribbon for 

girls in a side pony 
Year 4/5  Long black pants, long sleeve white top and pirate accessories 
Year 6   Red white and black clothing 
 
Any additional items the student may require will be made in the classroom.  

_______________________________________________________ 

P&C NEWS 
 

Cake Stall 
Thank you to everyone who donated items to our cake stall and purchased delicious goodies on 
the day. We had a fantastic turn out. The funds raised for this and our Father’s Day Raffle will 
be published in the next newsletter.  
 
Father’s Day Raffle 
Congratulations to the following students who were the 
winners of the raffle drawn on Friday 
 
Movie Pass for Four – Daniel Gentili 
$50 Bunnings Voucher – Louis Rebeiro 
Garden Trolly and Tools – Nikolaj Wilson 
Fire Pit – Hamish McLeod 
 
Canteen 
We have 3 more canteen days left this term. Along with our main menu, the following specials 
are available for $4.00: 
 
Friday 8 September  Satay Chicken on Rice (nut free) OR Beef Noodles 
Friday 15 September  Butter Chicken on Rice OR Honey Soy Chicken on Rice 
Friday 22 September  Chicken Fried Rice OR Vegetable Fried Rice with Egg 
 
School Banking  
Don’t forget banking is on Tuesdays and Thursdays each week.  
 
Facebook 
Join our closed Facebook group available only to members of the NMPS school community  and 
stay update with events happening around the school that relate to our community and its 
students. To request to be a member of this group, please search for North Morley Primary 
School P&C. 
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